
 

At  March Monthly Meeting of the Thurles Municipal District at 10.30am  on 
Monday 20th March 2023, 

it was proposed by Cllr. S. Ryan and seconded by Cllr. M. Lowry that 

“the Part 8 Chief Executive’s Report on the R498 Active Travel Project at 
Castlemeadows, Thurles – PT8TT1 be and is hereby accepted.” 

 

 


